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NEWSLETTER
February 2013

The first event for 2013 was played at Moore Park Golf Club with 23 members and 17 visitors enjoying the Moore Park layout. Most were  having their first look at the course and were surprised at how hilly it is and how beautifully it fitted in to the area between all those busy roads!
The scores were not all that grand considering the perfect weather conditions and the excellent course. The results were as follows:

	2 BBB
Winners: Paul Reynolds (29) Mark Fitzgerald (26) 45 pts
Runners Up: Rex Langthorne (17) Vic Lupton (23) 42 pts
Individual Left Hander
Winner: Rex Langthorne (17) 36 pts
Runner Up: Mike Simon (17) 33pts cb
Individual Visitor
Winner: John Muxworthy (14) 35 pts
Runner Up: Brett Moase (19) 34 pts
Ball Run Down
Col Moran, Warwick Stanwell, John Bulter, Carl Hogan, 
Laurence McManus,Colin Aldrick, Tony Smith, Bill Oliver.
NTP: Peter Butler MLTI: John Mesley




Moore Park was the first qualifying event for the Mollydooker Challenge and the points awarded were:

	1
	Langthorne, Rex
	36
	500.00

	2
	Simon, Mike
	33
	208.33

	2
	Moase, Bernie
	33
	208.33

	2
	Stanwell, Warwick
	33
	208.33

	5
	Hogan, Carl
	32
	110.00



For those who could not attend Moore Park do not despair as the final points table for the last event of the year will take into account your best four finishes in the eight qualifying events played throughout 2013.
A full leader board is available on our website www.nalg-nsw.org.au

Asquith Friday 15th March

Our next event is on Friday 15th March at Asquith Golf Club. We have the tee from 9.45 to 10.45. The event is an Individual stableford with a 2BBB in conjunction. It's the second qualifying round of the Mollydooker Challenge and a NALG–NSW Bowl and Vase event. An entry form is enclosed/attached . We believe Asquith is in excellent condition at present so, as always, it will be a good day of golf. Please book earlier rather than later as we have to keep the host club appraised of our likely numbers. It is not the same as booking a club competition where there is more flexibility. 

New Members

A warm welcome is extended to two new members - Reg Ryan (Long Reef) and Laurence McManus (Northbridge) I'm sure you'll enjoy your time with the Lefties.

National Championships

Just a reminder about this year's National Championships. The Northern Rivers Division are our hosts and are guaranteeing us a great week. Proceedings kick off on Sunday 13th October with the welcome function and conclude with the presentation dinner on Friday 18th October. The courses being played are Ballina, Byron Bay, Ocean Shores and Casino. Sounds great so get those entries in. Check out the website www.nalg-nr.com.au


You may have heard that John Mesley is not too well at present and is going to have a break from his duties as secretary until he recovers. The committee is meeting on 5th March and will decide who will take over. However, in the mean time, please direct all your enquires to me. I'm sure you will all join with me in wishing John a speedy recovery.


Good golfing,

Langdon Emery
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